
Niagara Cup Sailing Regatta 2024 

The Niagara-on-the-Lake Sailing Club (NOLSC) is pleased to hold its annual one-day 
Niagara Cup Sailing Regatta on Saturday, July 6, 2024. 

The regatta will consist of up to 5 races set out on a course to the West of the mouth of 
the Niagara River (on the Canadian side) as per the 2024 Niagara Cup Sailing 
Instructions posted on niagaraonthelakesailingclub.com/racing 

There will be separate class starts for 

1) Sharks 
2) Non-Flying Sails (NFS) 
3) PHRF  II 
4) PHRF  I 

First Warning signal for Class 1 will be at 10:15 a.m. 

 
Registration form must be completed and returned to the office 
nolsc@niagarasailing.on.ca / 905-468-3966, with payment no later than 4pm 
Wednesday, July 3, using the form below. 

 
Steak Dinner and Band to follow race – each dinner is $35.00 (tax included) 

Dinners must be prepaid. 
************************************************************************************************************* 
SKIPPER’S NAME:      

 
BOAT NAME: 

 
SAIL NUMBER: 

 
FLEET: 

 
Registration Fee: $25.00 / boat 

 Dinners - ______ @ $35.00 each ______________ 
 
Fee payable by: Debit card, eTransfer, Visa, MasterCard, Cheque or Cash 

about:blank

